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4 December 2015 

Mr. Abraham Payton 
American Bridge 21“ Century 
455 Massachusetts Avenue 
Suite 280 
Washington, DC 20001 
Reference F-2016-003 81 

Dear Mr. Payton: 

On 4 November 2015, the office of the Infonnation and Privacy Coordinator received 
your 3 November 2015 Freedom of Infonnation Act request, submitted on behalf of American 
Bridge 21“ Century, for “all incoming-and-outgoing correspondence (including email) between 
the members of the Office of U.S. Senator Marco Rubio -- listed below -- and employees of the 
Central Intelligence Agency from January 3, 2011, to the present: 

Last name, First Name Email Address 
Bouck, Emily L. emily_bouck@rubio.senate. gov 
Burgos, Alejandro (Alex) aleX_burgosrubio. senate. gov 
Burke, John E. john_burke@rubio.senate. gov 
Decker, Sara E. sara decker@rubio.senate.gov 
Diaz, Jessica Femandez (Jessica Femandez) jessica_diazgrubio.senate. gov 
Dougherty, Margaret Rose (Maggie) maggie_dougherty@rubio.senate. gov 
Fly, Jamie M. jamie_f1y@rubio.senate. gov 
Martinez, Alberto E. alberto_martinez@rubio.senate. gov 
Noel, Robert D. Jr. (Rob) rob_noel@rubio.senate.gov 
Nunziata, Gregg Thomas gregg_nunziata@rubio.senate. gov 
Parkinson, Scott T. scott_parkinson@rubio.senate. gov 
Sanchez, J .R. jr_sanchez@rubio. senate_gov 
Turner, Todd N. todd_turner@rubio.senate. gov 
Walsh, Brian William brian_walsh@rubio.senate. gov 
Rubio, Marco A. rubio_senator@rubio.senate. gov 

Please Note: The term ‘correspondence’ includes mail, memorandum, faxes, and emails 
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Offices t0 Search Within Agency: Please limit your searches to the following individuals 
within your agency. 

0 Office of Congressional Affairs 
0 Office of Public Affairs 
0 Office of the Director 
0 Office of the Deputy Director” 

On 13 November 2015, a member of our staff spoke with Mr. John Cotter concerning the 
portion of the request for emails with employees of the Office of Congressional Affairs, Office 
of Public Affairs, Office of the Director and Office of the Deputy Director, of the Central 
Intelligence Agency. During which they stated to Mr. Cotter, as Written, this portion of the 
request is so broad as to impose an unreasonable burden upon the Agency Without knowing the 
specific “to” and “from” recipients of the CIA. So in an effort to assist, it proposed that We limit 
the search to the directors of those named offices, to which Mr. Cotter agreed. Should our 
officer encounter any other problems or if they cannot begin the search Without additional 
information, We will contact you. We have assigned your request the reference number above. 
Please use this number when corresponding so that We can identify it easily. 

Sincerely, 

WMJM/*L~ 
Michael Lavergne 

Information and Privacy Coordinator 
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